Second Quarter - 2024

January 1, 2024 - June 30, 2024

GIVING UF

Kennewick Baptist Church - 2425 W. Albany Ave - Kennewick, WA 99336

Attached are your
2024 giving records:

1.1.2024 - 6.30.2024

Thank You

Your generous and faithful gifts
allow us to continue regular
ministry efforts within our
church family, throughout our
local community, across the
region/nation, and around the
world.

God loves a cheerful and
generous giver (2 Cor. 9:7) and
we praise God for the good
work He continues to do within
and through this local church.

Your Prayers Matter

We need your prayers.

God has appointed not only
the financial means to support
this church, but also the
spiritual means through prayer.

Please continue to pray for the
KBC Family as we make much
of Christ together in this
community and around the
world... all for the glory of

the Father.
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A Joyful Partnership...
A Generous People

As | write this, our 2024 Ecuador Mission Team is making final plans
to travel to South America in the coming days. Eighteen individuals
from seven families will be working together over the coming
weeks to continue strengthening our partnerships in Ecuador,
serve the churches in the larger Quito area, encourage our
brothers and sisters in Christ, and pray that the glory of God and
the gospel of Jesus continue to spread in that part of the world.

It is a profound joy and privilege for KBC to participate in this long-
standing partnership, and quite frankly, none of this would happen
each year apart from the grace of God poured out through the
generosity of His people. Your fervent prayers, financial giving, and
faithful encouragement are a great gift to each of our 2024 team
members... and so on their behalf, let me say THANK YOU!

Thank you for the ways you have helped our teenagers raise funds
so that so many of them can participate this year. Thank you for the
support you've given so that households with multiple participants
could have the financial impact of this trip lightened and lessened
on their family budgets. Thank you for the additional (and
incredibly generous!) gifts you've given for the team to take to
Ecuador and use to bless the churches, pastors, leaders, and
people of Ecuador as the Lord gives us opportunity.

Your 2024 Ecuador Team is eager to go, grateful for the chancejto
represent this church family and the name of Christ... and we afe
so very thankful for your partnership and support!

Dustin Hal



